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20/10/2020  08:30:212020/4677/T SUPPRT Stuart Mills I support the felling of this tree.

There are too many trees close to properties in Lyncroft Gardens that are the wrong species and have grown 

too large for their context. This is the case too for trees in the gardens of Parsifal Road that are overgrown.
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